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Attached you will find the instructions to access the Authorization Change Report.  

The Authorization Change Report allows the provider to see when a consumer (or 

their family) has made changes to their own authorizations. 

 

In order to access this report, you first need access to the ValueOptions’ 

IntelligenceConnect system.  Please follow the attached instructions to log into the 

IntelligenceConnect system and obtain a User ID.  This is a one-time set-up. 

 

 


